IMPORTANT NEWS!  On November 5, 2014, the Board of Registration in Dentistry voted to revise the current requirement, pursuant to 234 CMR 8.02, that all licensed dental assistants must complete 12 CEUs in the first renewal cycle no later than October 31, 2015.  The Board has revised this requirement in this manner:

1. All licensed dental assistants must complete 4-6 CEUs in the first renewal cycle no later than October 31, 2015.
1. The required 4-6 CEUs must be completed in the following two specific areas:
1. A minimum of 1 CEU for an online course OR 3 CEUs for a live course in the CDC Guidelines for Infection Control for Dental Healthcare Settings, AND
1. A minimum of 3 CEUs for a live course that results in certification in Basic Life Support (BLS) for Healthcare Providers or CPR/AED.  No online BLS or CPR/AED certification courses will be accepted.

1. Please note this is a one-time only revision of the CEU requirements for all licensed dental assistants.  Once the second licensure cycle begins on November 1, 2015, all licensed dental assistants will be required to complete 12 CEUs no later than October 31, 2017.  
1. If a dental assistant was certified in BLS or CPR/AED between October 31, 2013 and October 31, 2015, then that certification will satisfy 3 of the required 4-6 CEUs that must be completed by October 31, 2015.  There is no need to repeat a BLS or CPR/AED certification course if you became certified in this time period. 
1. If there are any questions regarding the CEU requirements for renewing a dental assistant license, please contact the Board by phone at (617) 973-0924 or by email at dentalasst.admin@state.ma.us
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